Dear Parents/Guardians,

According to the Elementary and Secondary Education Act, Section Il (h)(6)
PARENTS’ RIGHT TO KNOW, Tri-County School Corporation must supply, upon
request, information regarding teacher qualifications in a Title | school. You have the
right to know if a teacher has met the state qualifications and licensing criteria for the
grade level and subject areas that they are teaching, or if a teacher’s instruction is
under emergency or temporary status. You also have the right to view their
baccalaureate degree major, graduation certification, and field of discipline.

Paraprofessional qualifications and services are also available upon request. If a
non-highly qualified teacher is teaching your child for 4 or more consecutive weeks,
Tri-County Schools will notify you.

Please call Mr. Patrick Culp if you have any further questions at the Tri-County
Corporation office, 219-279-2418.

Yours in Education,
Pabvick (uly
Patrick Culp

Superintendent
Trui-County School Corporation

| have read the PARENT'S RIGHT TO KNOW LETTER
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